- F.No. 7/25/2017-DGAD
Government. of India
Ministry of Commerce & Industry
Department of Commerce :
Directorate General of Anti-dumping and Allied Duties
Jeewan Tara Building, 4th Floor, 5, Parliament Street, New Delhi

Dated the 13.03.18
All Interested parties,

Subject: Extension of time for filing questionnaire response .in anti-circumvention
- ' .invesﬁgation concerning the alleged circumvention of anti-dumping duty
imposed on the imports of “Glass Fibre”, originating and exported from China
PR vide Customs Notification No.48/2016-Customs dated 1st September,2016.
Sir,

With regard to the above stated matter, regarding the request of extension-of time for

filing questionnaire response in the anti-circumvention investigation, the matter WaS‘éb;feﬁilly
examined and extension is granted up to 9t April, 2018. S

2. You will appreciate that the anti-circumvention Investigations are time bound. It is also
noted that no request for further extension will be entertained. Keeping this in mind, you are
requested to avail the opportunity to file the responses within the extended time frame.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

(Agneshwar Sen)
Addl. DGFT

Tel: 011-23349454
Email: asen@nic.in




